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DATE:  December 1, 2015  
 
TO:  BPA Health Provider Network 
 
FROM:  Rosie Andueza, SUD Operations Program Manager 

Idaho Department of Health and Welfare 
  Division of Behavioral Health (DBH)  
 
SUBJECT: Supervised Misdemeanant SUD Funding     
 
 
Please be aware that as of November 17, 2015, there will be no further referrals from Misdemeanor 
Probation Officers into the Supervised Misdemeanant SUD funding source.  Correspondence to all 
Misdemeanor Probation Administrators has been sent advising to cease referrals for this population.   
Those individuals currently enrolled in treatment through this funding source will be allowed to complete 
the current episode of care.  
 
If you have any questions about Supervised Misdemeanant funding please contact BPA Health at 1-800-
922-3406.    
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